
R E C O R D  O F  C O N V E R S A T I O N  

WITH: JIM BROWNING 916 414 6600 

FROM: US FISH AND WILDLIFE SFBVICE 

SUBJE- EASTSHORE ENERGY CENTER 

DATE: OCTOBER 12,2007 

BY: SUSAN SANDERS 

Jim was returning a phone message I had left for him earlier in the week. In that message, I had left 
some information about the results of the nitrogen deposition monitoring analysis that we had 
conducted, and the location of sensitive receptors (serpentine plant communities) in relation to the 
project area. Jim said that based on the information I had provided, he dtdn't think that the USFWS 
would have concerns that would lead to imposition of mitigation measures or assessment of 
significant impacts. However, he suggested that we communicate this information to hls supervisor, 
Ryan Olaf, in writing. I noted that Ryan had received written information about this project in 
January of this year, and that I would check to make sure he was on the recipient list for notification 
of avadability of the Final Staff Assessment. 


